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On April 24, 2013, the Sauk County Board of Supervisors will be meeting in special session at 

the West Square Building, County Board Room.  This mid-term assessment is held in off 

election years and is a forum to identify strategic issues for county government.  This meeting is 

also in preparation for the beginning of county-wide budgetary discussions at the department 

level.   

 

As a prelude to the discussion, the board will hear from Jon Hochkammer of Wisconsin 

Counties Association, who will provide a presentation on the role of county government.  It is 

expected that Mr. Hochkammer’s topics will be of benefit to elected officials at all local levels.  

Following Mr. Hochkammer’s presentation there will be a facilitated discussion of strategic 

issues.    

 

It is hoped that this will provide a forum for elected officials and citizens in Sauk County to 

gather and hear about issues, and challenges that are facing us all.  The meeting begins at 6:00 

p.m. and the public is encouraged to attend.   
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